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RE: RUSADA to Cornel 
 
Dear John, 
 
I do get your point. 
 
At the forthcoming FINA World Championships in Kazan it is fully guaranteed that the 
doping issues will be dealt with correctly and that this Championships will be a great 
success. We expect to increase the number from Barcelona 2013 of 4.5 billion 
worldwide tv viewers in Kazan. 
 
Now you refer to the German documentary which I did not see. 
 
We understand that WADA nominated an Independent Commission (see attached) to 
investigate the allegations of the German documentary. We will know more when we 
hear the results of this investigation. 
 
RUSADA conducts significant number of doping control tests at the national level and 
some of them turn out positive. In those cases, the results management is done and 
decision is taken by RUSADA. If FINA considers that this decision is not in accordance 
with the rules then FINA can appeal this decision to the Court of Arbitration for Sport 
in Lausanne (SUI). 
 
Nevertheless, I underline again that we consider our collaboration and relations with 
RUSADA as normal and good. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Cornel Marculescu 
FINA Executive Director 


